
HKIE	Gas	and	Energy	Division		

Wine	and	Cheese	Appreciation	Workshop,		
27	Apr	2023	

HKIE	Gas	and	Energy	division	held	a	Wine	and	Cheese	Appreciation	Workshop	on	27	
Apr	2023	at	the	VTC	Wine	and	Beverage	Laboratory.	The	workshop	was	attended	by	
17	participants	who	were	interested	in	learning	more	about	the	brewing	knowledge,	
as	well	as	how	to	appreciate	them	professionally.	

The	workshop	was	 led	 by	 VTC’s	 professional	 educator,	 a	 certiLied	 sommelier	 and	
fromager,	who	has	over	20	years	of	experience	in	the	wine	and	cheese	industry.	He	
introduced	 the	 basic	 concepts	 of	 wine	 and	 cheese	 making,	 the	 principle	 grape	
varieties	 and	 cheese	 categories,	 and	 the	 factors	 that	 affect	 their	 quality	 and	
characteristics.	

The	participants	had	the	opportunity	to	taste	a	curated	selection	of	wines,	such	as	
Red,	 White,	 Rose,	 and	 Sparkling.	 The	 lesson	 guided	 the	 participants	 through	 the	
sensory	evaluation	of	each	wine	and	cheese,	explaining	their	aroma,	Llavor,	texture,	
and	 pairing	 suggestions.	 It	 was	 also	 shared	 some	 tips	 on	 how	 to	 store	 and	 serve	
wine	and	cheese	properly.	

The	workshop	was	interactive	and	engaging,	with	participants	asking	questions	and	
sharing	 their	 opinions	 throughout.	 The	 feedback	 from	 the	 participants	 was	 very	
positive,	with	many	expressing	their	appreciation	for	tutor’s	knowledge	and	passion.	
They	 also	 said	 they	 enjoyed	 the	 variety	 and	 quality	 of	 the	 wines	 and	 cheeses	
provided,	as	well	as	the	friendly	and	relaxed	atmosphere	of	the	workshop.	
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